
 
Hello Families and Fellow Customers,  

 

  The Impact of the ​COVID-19​ is being felt worldwide. ​We Haul Nashville ​appreciates 

your willingness to use our services even in these hard times. Everyday there is new 

information regarding Health, Safety and Businesses. ​We are continuing to operate 

during the “Safer at Home Order'' by using safe precautions.​ ​We Haul 

Nashville ​take extensive measures to protect employees and customers from exposure 

to coronavirus. This includes enhanced cleaning and following ​WHO (World Health 

Organization) and CDC guidelines​. Our movers will continue washing their hands 

as frequently as possible. Especially when transitioning from one home to the next.  

  ​ We Haul Nashville ​would like to ask you, our supporting community, to keep our 

movers in mind. We are being exposed to your personal space and would ask that your 

homes are disinfected to the best of your ability. We understand that the moving process 

can be anxiety provoking. Help us help you by using safe healthy practices, so our guys 

can effectively take the load off you.  

 

Our Hours of Operations 

Monday: 7am -7pm  

Tuesday: 7am -7pm 

Wednesday: 7am -7pm 

Thursday: 7am -7pm 

Friday: 7am -7pm 

Saturday: 7am -7pm 

Sunday: 7am -7pm 

  

 

Sincerely  

--  

John McIntyre 

Owner 

We Haul Nashville  

 

 



 
 

 


